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Suzanne Thompson Wininger, Attorney 

Licensed to practice in the State of Washington and the United States Supreme Court 

Please consider me for the WSBA Elder Law Section chair-elect position for 

2024-2025. I am currently serving as communications co-chair and would like 

to continue my commitment to our section. Since October 1, 2016, I have 

served our section as a member, CLE co-chair and communications co-chair.  I 

have been an attorney since 2002 and in private elder law practice since 

September 2008. I serve King, Kitsap, Pierce and Thurston counties.  

I believe it can take a few years for a section member to understand our 

purpose and the parameters in which we can function. There are many facets 

to the work our section carries out- legislative, educational, mentoring and 

philanthropy and the knowledge in which we carry out action is vast.   

I understand the commitment serving as chair-elect entails and I welcome the 

challenge. I believe I have the requisite experience to lead our members and 

would like the opportunity to do so. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Warmly- 

Suzanne Thompson Wininger 


